
Wormholt News
Friday 10th June

Head’s Chat

Dear Families,

I hope you had a restful half term. We have all recharged our batteries, ready for this busy half term.
There’s a lot going on before the end of term, so please read this newsletter carefully as there are some
key dates you might want to put in your diaries.

This week, the school celebrated its 100th birthday! There is some information below. We are planning
two whole school events in July. We are finalising the details at the moment but it will probably be a
whole school picnic in the park on Thursday 14th July after the EYFS and KS1 sports day, followed by a
concert for parents on Friday 15th July in the morning. This is all subject to change but will be
confirmed in the next week or so.

Friday 15th July will be the last day for Nursery children, as staff need to carry out home visits for our
new families starting in September. Nursery parents will have received a letter about this.

We have welcomed a number of new families over the last few
weeks and we are delighted that they have chosen our
wonderful school. I’m sure you will all make them feel really
welcome too.

Have a great weekend everyone!
Mrs Hargie

Headteacher



Dates for the Diary

Sports Days

● Wednesday 13th July - Key Stage 2
● Thursday 14th July - KS1 and EYFS

Class Assemblies

● Friday 17th June: Year 2 – Both La Paz and Lima Class
● Friday 1st July: Year 4 - Athens Class

● Friday 8th July: Year 4 - Ankara Class

Year 6 Leavers Do

Wednesday 20th July at 2.00pm

Centenary Picnic in Park

Thursday 14th July 12.00pm (TBC)

Centenary Concert

Friday 15th July 9.30am

Reports to Parents

Monday 18th July

Children Meet New Teacher

Tuesday 19th July

Class End of Term Parties

Thursday 21st July



Happy 100th Birthday Wormholt Park Primary
School !

Tuesday 7th June marked the 100th Anniversary of the opening of Wormholt Park Primary School

The children have been learning about some of the history of the
building. For example, did you know that in the past, boys and girls
used separate entrances into the school and were educated on
different floors, or that in the 1970s and 1980s the top floor was
called the Annexe and was used by a girls school called
Hammersmith County for their year 7 pupils.

We will be celebrating our 100th Birthday in style later on in the year - Look out for further information.

However in the meantime we would like to create a memory book and would like your help. Did you or
your Grandparents used to come to this school? Do you have any old photographs that you would be
happy for us to copy or have any memories of the school you would be happy to share? If you do, please
speak to Mrs Everett who will be collecting memories for our Centenary Celebration Book.

Nursery Places - a few spaces left for next school year 2022-23

Please remember to fill in an application form for your child to start in our
Nursery in the Autumn Term. Your child can start as soon as they are 3 years
old if there is space. At the moment, we have a few spaces for September. Our
Nursery is a wonderful place for your child to start their learning journey! If
you’d like to come and look around, please contact the office and we will
arrange a convenient time. Also, if you have any friends or relatives who need
Nursery places, please tell them to get in touch.



The Green Area

The Green Area is only for pupils to use during school playtimes.
Please do not allow your child to enter this area or use the equipment
at the end of the day. Many thanks

Class Assemblies

We are pleased to announce the return of Class Assembles to parents. These are held on a Friday
Morning from 10.00 -10.15am in the Bottom Hall. We have three scheduled for this term:

● Friday 17th June: Year 2 – Both La Paz and Lima Class
● Friday 1st July: Year 4 - Athens Class
● Friday 8th July: Year 4 - Ankara Class

We look forward to seeing you there.

The Big Breaktime

Thank you to all of you who were able to spare some change to
support the charity NSPCC today. Like lots of children around the
country,  we took part in the Big Break time, an hour-long playtime
to raise money for the NSPCC.

Further details about The Big Break and the NSPCC can be found on their website:
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/events-fundraising/childhood-day/schools/

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/events-fundraising/childhood-day/schools/


Our School Website

There is so much information on our website. Please have a look!

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/

Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these  skills builder challenges at home? Please let us know how you
are finding these. Come and chat with  Mrs Everett at the end of the day - alternatively you could drop us
an email. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for parents/carers on their website. The Home Zone helps parents
and carers to build their child’s essential skills at home.Each week they have a different Skills Challenge

that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers


Parent Information Sheets

Our Parent Information Sheets for this half term are now on the website.
Please have a look at your child’s year group, so you can support them
with their learning at home.

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/parent-information-sheets-summer-2/

School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please click the link
below to access it

Click here to see

Attendance

I wonder who will win the overall attendance competition this term and get extra playtime.

Best Attendance this week

Lima

Tokyo

Punctuality

Tripoli 100% on time to school

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/parent-information-sheets-summer-2/
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/


Well done to these classes!

Happy Birthday to these children who celebrate their birthdays since the beginning of June.

Oslo: Hannah   Year 1: Kaiyva   Year 2: Ilyas   Year 3: Malal  Year 4: Bella, Stevie and Reese

Year 5: Samio  Year 6: Yahya

Term Dates

Summer Term 2022

Friday 22nd July - Last day of term (half day for pupils)

Autumn Term 2022

Monday 5th September - Pupils

Half Term:  Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October

Friday 16th December – Last day of Term (half day for pupils)


